
 
 
 

23 February 2017    

ASX / TSX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Half Year Financial Results 2017 

 

 

Orocobre Limited (ORE:ASX ORL:TSX) (Orocobre or the Company) will release 2017 Half Year 

Financial results on Tuesday 28 February 2017. Managing Director, Mr Richard Seville will conduct a 

briefing with analysts and institutional investors at 11.00am AEDT (10.00am AEST).  A live audio 

webcast of this briefing will be available on Orocobre’s website at www.orocobre.com.  The webcast 

is listen only mode, however written questions maybe submitted via the webcast. 

Following the release of the half year results, Orocobre management will be providing updates to 

investors in Brisbane, Sydney, Melbourne, North America and Europe.  Australian based retail 

investors should register their interest in attending an update session at mail@orocobre.com.  

An archive copy of the briefing and Q&A session will subsequently be made available on the 

company website. 

 

 

 

 

For more information please contact: 
 
        
            
Andrew Barber 
Investor Relations Manager 
T: +61 7 3871 3985      
M: +61 418 783 701   
E: abarber@orocobre.com 
     
 
 
 

Please visit www.orocobre.com 
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